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Broken Arrow Municipal Authority

Meeting of: 09-20-2016

To: Chairman and Authority Members
From: Streets and Stormwater Department
Title:

Approval of bids received and award of the most advantageous bid
to Bob Hurley Ford for the purchase of two 2017 Ford F-650 service
trucks for the Streets and Stormwater Department

Background:

The Streets and Stormwater Department sought bids for two service trucks. Six vendors were solicited, and a

total of six responded. Five of the six vendors met specifications. Bob Hurley Ford submitted a bid for a 2017

Ford F-650 meeting specifications and is lowest and most responsible bid. Base pricing and selected options

for the pickup trucks are reflected in the attached bid tabulation. The bid tabulation also includes all vendors

submitting bids for these trucks.

The Streets and Stormwater Department has identified the 2017 Ford F-650 service truck from Bob Hurley
Ford as the vehicle best suited for their needs. Staff has reviewed the bids received and recommends awarding
the lowest and most responsible bid to Bob Hurley Ford for two 2017 Ford F-650 service trucks.

The Streets and Stormwater Department has budgeted for the purchase of two 2017 Ford F-650 service trucks.
Funds for this purchase are available in the BAMA Capital Outlay Fund in the amount of $170,000.00. (Project
No. 175301)

Cost: $166,428.00

Prepared By: Steve Arant, Streets and Stormwater Department

Reviewed By: Finance Department
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File #: 16-1152, Version: 1

                                    Assistant City Manager-Operations

                                    Legal Department

Approved By: Michael L. Spurgeon City Manager

Attachments: Bid Tabulation 17.101

Recommendation:

Award the most advantageous bid to Bob Hurley Ford for the purchase of two 2017 Ford F-650 service trucks.
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